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50 Poor Meadow Lane
East Bridgewater, MA 02333

Dear Mr. Rizzo:

On 3/17/18, the Board of Pharmacy reviewed your request for reinstatement of
your pharmacist license relative to the terms of the Summary Suspension, daied
10/6/2012. ' o

The Rhode lsiand Department of Health and the Board of Pharmacy has
concluded that you are eligible to be reinstated. The Board has further ordered
the following conditions under this reinstatement: 1) you shall not serve as a
Pharmacist-In-Charge (PIC) for a period of one (1) year from the time your
license is activated; 2) that you appear before the Board in one (1} year to
request permission to be a PIC.

On behalf of the Board of Pharmacy, | wish you much success in your journey
forward as a registered pharmacist in Rhode Island.
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Peter J. Ragosta, RPh.

Chief Adminisirative Officer
Rhode Island Board of Pharmacy

State of Rhode island and Providence Plantations




